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Management solutions for veterinary practices
2020-08-27T00:00:00+02:00 pere mercader a consultant with a broad
experience in the veterinary sector provides us with the keys to
efficient veterinary practice management and it management tools for
calculations and assessment in the clinic
Building IBM Business Process Management Solutions Using WebSphere V7
and Business Space 2011-01-17 ibm business space powered by ibm
websphere is a common user interface framework for aggregating content
and delivering it via a browser a is a collection of related content
that provides you with insight into your business part 1 of this ibm
redbooks publication introduces business space and provides business
process management bpm usage patterns for it part 2 of this book use a
fictional business scenario to show how business space widgets can be
used to solve a variety of business problems using products such as
ibm websphere process server ibm websphere enterprise service bus ibm
websphere business monitor ibm websphere business compass and ibm
websphere business services fabric part 3 shows how to build custom
business space widgets and how to build clients and servers for these
custom widgets this book addresses business space powered by ibm
websphere version 7 0
Farm management extension services: a review of global experience 2007
this occasional paper presents the findings of a global review of farm
management extension services the specific intentions were to i assess
the current status of farm management training and extension
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programmes ii identify constraints and issues iii review the
performance and impact and iv propose recommendations for the improved
provision of farm management extension advice
Oracle Case Management Solutions 2015-10-28 organizations increasingly
need to deal with unstructured processes that traditional business
process management bpm suites are not designed to deal with high risk
yet high value loan origination or credit approvals police
investigations and healthcare patient treatment are just a few
examples of areas where a level of uncertainty makes outc
Microsoft Operations Management Suite Cookbook 2018-04-20 manage on
premises and cloud it assets from one console key features empower
yourself with practical recipes to collect and analyze operational
insights on windows and linux servers in your on premises datacenters
and in any public cloud environments such as azure and aws build
capabilities through practical tasks and techniques to collect and
analyze machine data address business challenges and discover means to
accommodate workloads and instances in a low cost manner book
description microsoft operations management suite cookbook begins with
an overview of how to hit the ground running with oms insights and
analytics next you will learn to search and analyze data to retrieve
actionable insights review alert generation from the analyzed data and
use basic and advanced log search queries in azure log analytics
following this you will explore some other management solutions that
provide functionality related to workload assessment application
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dependency mapping automation and configuration management and
security and compliance you will also become well versed with the data
protection and recovery functionalities of oms protection and recovery
and learn how to use azure automation components and features in oms
finally you will learn how to evaluate key considerations for using
the security and audit solution and working with security and
compliance in oms by the end of the book you will be able to configure
and utilize solution offerings in oms understand oms workflows how to
unlock insights integrate capabilities into new or existing workflows
manage configurations and automate tasks and processes what you will
learn understand the important architectural considerations and
strategies for oms use advanced search query commands and strategies
to derive insights from indexed data make use of alerting in oms such
as alert actions and available options for the entire lifecycle of the
alert discover some practical tips for monitoring azure container
service containers and clusters using oms review and use the backup
options available through the azure backup service as well as data
recovery options available through azure site recovery asr understand
how to advance important devops concepts within your it organization
learn how to manage configurations and automate process who this book
is for this book is written for the it professional and general reader
who is interested in technology themes such as devops big data
analytics and digital transformation concepts azure and other cloud
platform administrators cloud professionals and technology analysts
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who would like to solve everyday problems quickly and efficiently with
hybrid management tools available in the microsoft product ecosystem
will derive much value from this book prior experience with oms 2012
would be helpful
Handbook of Research on Lifestyle Sustainability and Management
Solutions Using AI, Big Data Analytics, and Visualization 2021-12-24
the sudden outbreak of the covid 19 pandemic has curbed human
lifestyle by imposing restrictions on regular daily movements that had
been taken for granted due to the pandemic the welfare segment has
received more attention and every possible effort is being made to
prioritize the services at the top this can be made possible while
using the latest tools technologies and resources that impact the
human culture and welfare of well being novel methods and devices that
make the welfare services more efficient adaptive transparent and cost
effective need to be explored the handbook of research on lifestyle
sustainability and management solutions using ai big data analytics
and visualization offers extensive research on lifestyle management
and services that contribute towards indication detection conduction
protection and technological enhancement including machine learning
deep learning artificial intelligence big data analytics and
visualization it also provides mechanisms that can improve lifestyle
monitoring and help in increasing the immunity of the human body
covering topics such as big data robot therapy and wearable technology
it is ideal for students researchers technologists it specialists
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computer engineers systems engineers data scientists doctors hospital
administrators engineers academicians and technology providers
Coastal Management Solutions to Nonpoint Source Water Pollution 1990
energy management problems associated with rapid institutional
political technical ecological social and economic development have
been of critical concern to both national and local governments
worldwide for many decades thus addressing such issues is a global
priority
A review of multi-criteria decision-making applications to solve
energy management problems: Two decades from 1995 to 2015 2002 return
on investment roi remains one of the most challenging and intriguing
issues facing human resource development and performance improvement
professionals drawing on their expertise in developing and
implementing roi programs in human performance and training jack j
phillips ph d timothy w bothell and g lynn snead demonstrate how you
can effectively apply roi to project management today almost every
industry requires employees to manage multiple projects with competing
priorities critical deadlines and unexpected interruptions rendering
everyone a project manager in some respect most employees feel the
pressure of juggling any number of key projects simultaneously
organizations have responded by investing large amounts of both time
and money to improve project management and most strive to justify the
efforts and resources dedicated to improving this goal the project
management scorecard is a welcome relief for anyone managing a project
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or multiple projects as well as the trainers human resource
development staff or supervisors charged with measuring evaluating and
managing project managers project management is one of the hottest
topics in business management today affecting nearly every individual
in any organization across the globe let three hrd experts show you
how to apply the hugely popular roi process to the key organizational
issue of successful project management including project management
issues and challenges measuring reaction and satisfaction how to
calculate and interpret roi capturing business impact data measuring
skill and knowledge changes during the project monitoring the true
costs of the project solution converting business measure to monetary
values forecasting roi the authors step by step approach allows you to
begin the roi process immediately start measuring the success of your
project management results today
The Project Management Scorecard 2013-08-29 updated annually the
information security management handbook sixth edition volume 7 is the
most comprehensive and up to date reference available on information
security and assurance bringing together the knowledge skills
techniques and tools required of it security professionals it
facilitates the up to date understanding required to stay one step
ahead of evolving threats standards and regulations reporting on the
latest developments in information security and recent changes to the
isc 2 cissp common body of knowledge cbk this volume features 27 new
chapters on topics such as byod it consumerization smart grids
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security and privacy covers the fundamental knowledge skills
techniques and tools required by it security professionals updates its
bestselling predecessors with new developments in information security
and the isc 2 cissp cbk provides valuable insights from leaders in the
field on the theory and practice of computer security technology
facilitates the comprehensive and up to date understanding you need to
stay fully informed the ubiquitous nature of computers and networks
will always provide the opportunity and means to do harm this edition
updates its popular predecessors with the information you need to
address the vulnerabilities created by recent innovations such as
cloud computing mobile banking digital wallets and near field
communications this handbook is also available on cd
Information Security Management Handbook, Sixth Edition 2019-09-29 do
you want your help desk to maximize customer satisfaction quality and
first contact resolution or just make sure your it management
processes are repeatable does it seem your computer user support can
be ad hoc at times are you always running around putting out fires in
this book you will learn powerful industry standard best practices
that can be used to mature your it service management processes
practices and procedures today what makes this book different instead
of just providing you a lot of technical information i empower you
with a step by step approach to mature your help desk each chapter
includes straight forward processes that are easy to understand once
you completely understand the process chapters are concluded with a
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quick start implementation worksheet to put your new process into
action this format will allow you to rapidly transform your people
processes and technology into a customer focused center of excellence
today you can never underestimate the power of industry standard best
practices the recommendations shared in help desk management are based
on real life experiences building successful customer focused teams
through trial and error i am sharing what worked for my teams at small
medium and fortune 500 sized companies look no further i will help you
succeed this information is designed to improve your management skills
your team engagement and set you on a successful path to building a
truly great team what actionable and realistic end user support
processes will you learn how to justify funding for improvement
projects creating an inspiring mission statement designing an employee
performance management plan that works building an effective employee
training and development program implementing a call and ticket
quality assurance audit program that empowers the manager driving up
the first contact resolution fcr percentage reducing cost per ticket
costs by moving work from system engineers to the help desk marketing
the help desk for company wide recognition implementing itil incident
problem change knowledge and event management do not hesitate to pick
up your copy today
Help Desk Management: How to run a computer user support Service Desk
effectively 2010-09-23 managing it like a business demands integrated
and systematic business and it insight the kind of integration and
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systematic insight that sap has spent the last 35 years helping the
world s leading companies achieve best run businesses use sap
solutions to automate key business processes so they can close the gap
between strategy and execution best run businesses drive clarity into
their organizations by gaining insight for improved performance
efficiency for optimized operations and flexibility to adapt quickly
to changing circumstances like best run businesses best run it
organizations are able to optimize operations maximize innovation and
adjust rapidly to evolving business needs their it management
solutions help them better understand themselves and their customers
and make the best decisions in the face of challenging expectations
and constraints this book outlines sap s view on best run it it will
help orient you to our related solutions and provide you with ideas
for driving clarity and business value in your it organization
IT Business Management: Solutions from SAP - A Pocket Guide 2006 ibm
enterprise content management ecm solutions provide efficient and
effective ways to capture content manage the content and business
processes discover insights from the content and derive actions to
improve business processes products and services this ibm redbooks
publication introduces and highlights some of the ibm ecm products
that can be implemented and integrated together to create end to end
ecm solutions ibm case manager ibm datacap ibm content manager
ondemand ibm enterprise records ibm watsontm content analytics ibm
content classification for each product involved in the ecm solution
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this ibm redbooks publication briefly describes what it is its
functions and capabilities and provides step by step procedures for
installing configuring and implementing it in addition we provide
procedures for integrating these products together to create an end to
end ecm solution to achieve the overall solution objectives not all of
the products are required to be integrated into an ecm solution
depending on your business requirements you can choose a subset of
these products to be built into your ecm solutions this book serves as
a hands on learning guide for information technology it specialists
who plan to build ecm solutions from end to end for a proof of concept
poc environment or for a proof of technology environment for
implementing a production strength ecm solution also refer to ibm
knowledge center ibm redbooks publications and ibm software services
The Shortcut Guide to Automating Network Management and Compliancee
2014-10-22 this nine volume set lncs 14104 14112 constitutes the
refereed workshop proceedings of the 23rd international conference on
computational science and its applications iccsa 2023 held at athens
greece during july 3 6 2023 the 350 full papers and 29 short papers
and 2 phd showcase papers included in this volume were carefully
reviewed and selected from a total of 876 submissions these nine
volumes includes the proceedings of the following workshops advances
in artificial intelligence learning technologies blended learning stem
computational thinking and coding aailt 2023 advanced processes of
mathematics and computing models in complex computational systems acmc
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2023 artificial intelligence supported medical data examination aim
2023 advanced and innovative web apps aiwa 2023 assessing urban
sustainability asus 2023 advanced data science techniques with
applications in industry and environmental sustainability ateliers
2023 advances in based learning awbl 2023 blockchain and distributed
ledgers technologies and applications bdlta 2023 bio and neuro
inspired computing and applications bionca 2023 choices and actions
for human scale cities decision support systems cahsc dss 2023 and
computational and applied mathematics cam 2023
Building IBM Enterprise Content Management Solutions From End to End
2023-06-28 this world review of capture fisheries and aquaculture
insurance presents the findings of five regional and four national
reports conducted in 2020 an estimated 450 000 fishing vessels
worldwide are covered by marine hull insurance nearly all of the
estimated 67 800 large scale industrial fishing vessels are covered by
marine hull insurance as well as 50 60 percent of the estimated 430
000 semi industrial fishing vessels however over 95 percent of the 2 3
million motorized small scale fishing vessels operate uninsured most
small scale fishers do not have access to adequate insurance services
between 2009 and 2019 underwriting experiences in fishing vessel
insurance were generally reported as good what is more access to
accident life and health insurance services for crew on fishing
vessels and small scale fishers in developing countries has improved
in recent years in 2020 the number of aquaculture insurance policies
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in force was estimated at over 40 000 worldwide with china and
indonesia the largest markets for this type of insurance while large
scale aquaculture producers are well served by the insurance industry
the provision of insurance is inadequate for mediumand small scale
farmers particularly in asia underwriting experiences for aquaculture
stock mortality insurance were reported as good to very good 40
percent or neutral 36 percent the insurance industry has consolidated
the market and increased profitability in aquaculture insurance this
world review contains information on the capture fisheries and
aquaculture insurance market the prevailing underwriting practices
perils covered policies in force risk management and claim handling
procedures finally it offers a series of recommendations for
increasing insurance service provision to the fisheries and
aquaculture industries
Computational Science and Its Applications – ICCSA 2023 Workshops
2022-04-15 functional automation and digital transformation by dr
vipin k suri eliminating the need for manual intervention in complex
or repetitive business processes can have a positive impact on
operations by automating certain decisions organizations can not only
accelerate process workflows but also improve the accuracy and
consistency of the results digital process automation is fundamental
to delivering better customer experiences that fully meet user
expectations digitization of back office services primarily handled by
business support functions is underway shared services organizations
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manage and deliver business and administrative support services common
to business units these support services are primarily focused on
functions such as finance accounting human resources purchasing supply
chain and it by incorporating digital automation and transformation
technologies such as business process management bpm enterprise
resource planning erp robotic process automation rpa intelligent
automation ia and blockchain into the operations organizations can
streamline processes and increase operational efficiencies
World review of capture fisheries and aquaculture insurance 2022
2015-12-31 consolidate your knowledge base with critical security
review comptia security review guide fourth edition is the smart
candidate s secret weapon for passing exam sy0 501 with flying colors
you ve worked through your study guide but are you sure you re
prepared this book provides tight concise reviews of all essential
topics throughout each of the exam s six domains to help you reinforce
what you know take the pre assessment test to identify your weak areas
while there is still time to review and use your remaining prep time
to turn weaknesses into strengths the sybex online learning
environment gives you access to portable study aids including
electronic flashcards and a glossary of key terms so you can review on
the go hundreds of practice questions allow you to gauge your
readiness and give you a preview of the big day avoid exam day
surprises by reviewing with the makers of the test this review guide
is fully approved and endorsed by comptia so you can be sure that it
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accurately reflects the latest version of the exam the perfect
companion to the comptia security study guide seventh edition this
review guide can be used with any study guide to help you review the
critical points of each exam topic area ensure your understanding of
how concepts translate into tasks brush up on essential terminology
processes and skills test your readiness with hundreds of practice
questions you ve put in the time gained hands on experience and now it
s time to prove what you know the comptia security certification tells
employers that you re the person they need to keep their data secure
with threats becoming more and more sophisticated the demand for your
skills will only continue to grow don t leave anything to chance on
exam day be absolutely sure you re prepared with the comptia security
review guide fourth edition
Review of Hydro-economic Models to Address River Basin Management
Problems: Structure, Applications and Research Gaps 2022-04-15
managers in organisations must make rational decisions rational
decision making is the opposite of intuitive decision making it is a
strict procedure utilising objective knowledge and logic it involves
identifying the problem to solve gathering facts identifying options
and outcomes analysing them considering all the relationships and
selecting the decision rational decision making requires support
methods and software tools the identification of the problem to solve
needs methods that would measure and evaluate the current situation
identification and evaluation of options and analysis of the available
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possibilities involves analysis and optimisation methods incorporating
intuition into rational decision making needs adequate methods that
would translate ideas or observed behaviours into hard data
communication observation and opinions recording is hardly possible
today without adequate software information and data that form the
input intermediate variables and the output must be stored managed and
made accessible in a user friendly manner rational decisions in
organisations theoretical and practical aspects presents selected
recent developments in the support of the widely understood rational
decision making in organisations illustrated through case studies the
book shows not only the variety of perspectives involved in decision
making but also the variety of domains where rational decision support
systems are needed the case studies present decision making by medical
doctors students and managers of various universities it project teams
construction companies banks and small and large manufacturing
companies covering the richness of relationships in which the
decisions should and must be taken the book illustrates how modern
organisations operate in chains and networks they have multiple
responsibilities including social legal business and ethical duties
nowadays managers in organisations can make transparent decisions and
consider a multitude of stakeholders and their diverse features
incorporating diverse criteria using multiple types and drivers of
information and decision making patterns and referring to numerous
lessons learned as the book makes clear the marriage of theoretical
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ideas with the possibilities offered by technology can make the
decisions in organisations more rational and at the same time more
human
Functional Automation and Digital Transformation 1990 an indispensable
reference publication for telecommunication and information industry
professionals each year the iec brings together into one unique
resource the most current thinking and practical experience of
industry leaders around the world on a variety of topics facing their
areas of specialization this 700 page reference tool is a must for
executives managers engineers analysts and educators in all sectors of
today s changing information industry
Specialized Information Resource Management Services 2017-12-04
building on the 2008 oecd principles for enhancing integrity in public
procurement and good practices of similar organisations in other oecd
countries the review provides a comprehensive assessment of issste s
procurement strategies systems and processes
CompTIA Security+ Review Guide 2022-05-30 thousands of contracting
professionals have relied on the federal contracting answer book as
their trusted guide to the highly regulated world of government
procurement in each edition the book has offered timely and accurate
answers to the questions that arise daily in this complex field now in
its third edition this answer book is even more comprehensive written
by experts who have extensive experience working in and teaching
government contracting the book includes all the latest changes and
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requirements the question and answer format enables quick look up and
a concise presentation of the information in this edition new
questions and answers have been added on avoiding proposal errors
debriefings procurement vocabulary regulatory changes and best
practices in addition to these updates and revisions the third edition
includes new chapters on earned value management gsa schedules and
contractor qualifications
Rational Decisions in Organisations 2007 the third international
conference on network security and applications cnsa 2010 focused on
all technical and practical aspects of security and its applications
for wired and wireless networks the goal of this conference is to
bring together researchers and practitioners from academia and
industry to focus on understanding modern security threats and
countermeasures and establishing new collaborations in these areas
authors are invited to contribute to the conference by submitting
articles that illustrate research results projects survey work and
industrial experiences describing significant advances in the areas of
security and its applications including network and wireless network
security mobile ad hoc and sensor network security peer to peer
network security database and system security intrusion detection and
prevention internet security and applications security and network
management e mail security spam phishing e mail fraud virus worms
trojon protection security threats and countermeasures ddos mim
session hijacking replay attack etc ubiquitous computing security 2 0
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security cryptographic protocols performance evaluations of protocols
and security application there were 182 submissions to the conference
and the program committee selected 63 papers for publication the book
is organized as a collection of papers from the first international
workshop on trust management in p2p systems iwtmp2ps 2010 the first
international workshop on database management systems dms 2010 and the
first international workshop on mobile wireless and networks security
mwns 2010
Annual Review of Communications: Volume 59 2013-11-14 the wise up to
climate project aims to demonstrate the value of natural
infrastructure as a nature based solution for climate change
adaptation and sustainable development within the tana river basin
both natural and built infrastructure provide livelihood benefits for
people understanding the interrelationships between the two types of
infrastructure is a prerequisite for sustainable water resources
development and management this is particularly true as pressures on
water resources intensify and the impacts of climate change increase
this report provides an overview of the biophysical characteristics
ecosystem services and links to livelihoods within the basin
OECD Public Governance Reviews Public Procurement Review of the
State's Employees' Social Security and Social Services Institute in
Mexico 1962 this report on mexico s state owned oil company pemex is
part of a series of oecd reviews of mexico s procurement institutions
Bibliographic List - Library Branch, Administrative Services Division,
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Office of Management Services 1973 this review addresses korea s
industry and technology policies and institutions and provides policy
recommendations
Small Account Investment Management Services: Recommendations for
Clearer Policies and Guidelines 2009-07 this publication outlines the
substantial progress made in improving kazakhstan s procurement system
most notably implementing e procurement drawing on international good
practices the review includes policy recommendations to help the
government in kazakhstan achieve further necessary reforms to meet
international standards
Federal Contracting Answer Book 2010-07-07 provides a real world view
and best practices around using sharepoint 2003 technologies to meet
business needs seth bates was the technical reviewer for both of scot
hillier s books lists the most common deployment scenarios of
sharepoint technologies and the ways to best leverage sharepoint
features for these scenarios
Recent Trends in Network Security and Applications 2015-06-01 this
review examines the ongoing public procurement reforms in nuevo león
mexico both the progress achieved so far and the many challenges that
remain
Baseline review and ecosystem services assessment of the Tana River
Basin, Kenya 2017-07-19 infoworld is targeted to senior it
professionals content is segmented into channels and topic centers
infoworld also celebrates people companies and projects
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OECD Public Governance Reviews Public Procurement Review of Mexico's
PEMEX Adapting to Change in the Oil Industry 2014-05-21 trb s
commercial truck and bus safety synthesis program ctbssp synthesis 1
effective commercial truck and bus safety management techniques
focuses on the problems commercial truck and bus fleet managers
confront and the methods that are available to address problems in the
areas of driver and vehicle safety and more
OECD Reviews of Innovation Policy Industry and Technology Policies in
Korea 2000 this is the twentieth in the most prestigious series of
annual volumes in the field of industrial and organizational
psychology the series provides authoritative and integrative reviews
of the key literature of industrial psychology and organizational
behaviour the chapters are written by established experts and topics
are carefully chosen to reflect the major concerns in both the
research literature and in current practice continuing in the
tradition of the series as a whole this twentieth volume provides
scholarly up to the minute reviews and updates of work in a number of
well established areas such as mergers and acquisitions burnout and
health and personality in industrial and organizational psychology
emergent issues are also covered in chapters on social identity
emotions in organizations the contribution of industrial and
organizational psychology to ensuring safety in commercial aircraft
and the analysis of justice in human resource management decisions
each chapter offers a comprehensive and critical survey of the chosen
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topic and each is supported by a valuable bibliography for advanced
students academics and researchers as well as professional
psychologists and managers this remains the most authoritative and
current guide to new developments and established knowledge in the
field of industrial and organizational psychology contributors to
volume 20 neal m ashkanasy australia claire e ashton james australia
shlomo berliner israel susan cartwright uk jose m cortina usa naomi
ellemers the netherlands stephen w gilliland usa don harris uk s
alexander haslam uk michael j ingerick usa samuel melamed israel layne
paddock usa itzhak shapira israel arie shirom israel lauren thomas uk
sharon toker israel
106-1 Hearing: Oversight Of The Mineral Management Services Royalty
Valuation Program, May 19, 1999 1989
Management Services 2019-12-06
OECD Public Governance Reviews Public Procurement in Kazakhstan
Reforming for Efficiency 2006-11-08
SharePoint 2003 User's Guide 2018-01-10
OECD Public Governance Reviews Public Procurement in Nuevo León,
Mexico Promoting Efficiency through Centralisation and
Professionalisation 1997-10-20
InfoWorld 2004
Signal 2003
Effective Commercial Truck and Bus Safety Management Techniques
2005-12-13
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International Review of Industrial and Organizational Psychology 2005
2013
FCC Record
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